
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 
Motorcycle Thefts 

District 019 (Town Hall) 
 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to residents residing in the 019th District (Town Hall) of recent 
Motorcycle Thefts.  In these incidents, unknown offender(s) took the victim(s) 
motorcycle while it is legally parked during the late evening, overnight hours.  
 
Location, Date, and Time of Occurrence: 

• 2100 Block of W Melrose on 17 August 2017 at 8:00PM. 

• 4700 Block of N Ravenswood between 27-28 August 2017 from 5:00PM-
9:00AM.  

• 4600 Block of N Clarendon between 30-31 August 2017 from 10:00PM-9:30 
AM. 

• 3600 Block of N Pine Grove on 05 September 2017 between 11:00AM-
3:50PM. 

• 2700 Block of N Magnolia between 06-07 September 2017 from 9:30PM–
9:30AM. 

• 2200 Block of W Fletcher on 13 September 2017 from12:01AM-8:00AM. 

• 2400 Block of N Cannon on 16 September 2017 at 8:40PM. 
 

What you can do:  

• Call 911 to report any suspicious people or activity in the area and give a 
description and vehicle information if possible. 

• Be aware of the situation and alert neighbors in the area about these crimes. 
 

If you have any information Contact the Bureau of 
Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
Pattern P17-N-218 

JA396308, JA409285, JA413109, JA419827, JA421989, JA429353, JA434336 

Alert # P17-N-218CA 

17 September 2017 


